
Holiday Light Recycling Is Back

Starting November 1st, a collection box will be in the 
lobby for your old holiday string lights and cord. Drop off 
your unneeded strands for recycling the next time you 
stop in! This recycling drive is in conjunction with Sustain 
Greenville to benefit the Greenville Farmers Market. 
Please, no plastic bags or plastic clips on your light strands 
and cords.

Celebrate International Credit Union Day

Join us for refreshments in our lobby Thursday, October 
17th in honor of International Credit Union Day!  This day 
is used to celebrate the spirit of the global credit union 
movement and we want to say THANK YOU for being a 
member,

Welcome Angie Derks to the ECU Loan Team!

Angie is our newest Mortgage Loan Officer and comes with 16 years of credit union and lending experience.  
Whether this is your first home purchase, or a refinanced home loan, you can be assured that Angie’s focus is 
you and your needs when financing a home.  Call or email Angie today!                   

Phone: 920-729-2999 ext. 208        Email: angied@evergreencu.com        NMLS: #757282

ECU Has Expanded 
Membership

You can now join Evergreen Credit Union if 

you are a college student at any 2 or 4 year 

public or private college within Calumet, 

Outagamie, Waupaca, Waushara, and 

Winnebago counties. This includes:

• UW-Oshkosh 

• Lawrence University

• Fox Valley Technical College

Bring your valid student picture ID with you 

and proof of address, and we can start the 

account opening process. Let your college 

bound friends and family know - they'll 

be able to take advantage of our amazing 

products and services, including our updated 

mobile app with Remote Deposit Capture!
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Back to School Savings 

Did the costs of your child's school expenses catch you off guard this 
year?  We have a solution for you - a new Back to School Savings 
Account!  You will earn a higher interest rate and can save all year 
long for the next school season. The money will be deposited into 
your account annually on July 1st for your spending needs. Call us to 
set yours up before next July!

ECU Is A WasteWise 
Regional Winner

ECU was recognized by the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency 
earlier this summer for our zero-
waste efforts and our participation 
in WasteWise.  Since 2015, the 
credit union has diverted 90% or 
more of waste from the landfill 
through reduction, reuse, 
recycling, and composting.  

Our 2019 Giving Tree Recipients

Every November, we put up a tree in our lobby to bring awareness 
to area charities. The tree will have tags hanging on it with gift 
suggestions. You can grab a tag off the tree and bring in the 
unwrapped donations/gifts for the following recipients by December 
13th: 

• The Neenah Animal Shelter

• BEAMING Inc.

• COTS (Community Outreach Temporary Services)

Your help and participation is greatly appreciated. Item wishlists can 
be found on our website, or by stopping by our lobby.

Open A Seedling Savings 
Club Account Today

Our Seedling Savings Club is for 
those 12 or younger. Teach good 
financial habits now for a lifetime 
of wealth! Open up a new account 
today and we'll deposit the first $5. 

To open a Seedling Savings Club 
Account, you must have the 
Social Security card for the child. 
Promotion only valid for new 
accounts as determined by SSN.

Important Dates
We will be closed:

MONDAY, OCT. 14
Columbus Day

THURSDAY, NOV. 28
Thanksgiving

WEDNESDAY, DEC. 25
Christmas Day

WEDNESDAY, JAN. 1

New Year's Day

Holiday Hours:

TUESDAY, DEC. 24
7 - 12 Drive Thru

8 - 12 Lobby

TUESDAY, DEC. 31

Closed at 5pm
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